From: Anne Adams 
Sent: 22 February 2013 16:42
To: Simon Dean
Subject: Objection
Dear Sir,

Re: Planning Application 13/00116/F | Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor | Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ
I wish to object to this latest application for retrospective planning permission to make changes to the Old Bottle Store attached to the Bishops Blaize.

As a resident of Burdrop I have watched as Mr and Mrs Noquet have gone ahead and turned our lovely old village pub into their private home, carrying out major alterations in total disregard of any planning regulations. The appeal they lost last year against the enforcement notice by your planning department has made no difference. They continue to live in it and have been going ahead doing exactly as they please ignoring planning rules.

This latest project to almost completely re-build the pub’s adjoining bottle store is just one more example of their total disregard for the rules which the rest of us in this conservation area are obliged to follow. When we carried out an extension at the back of our house two years ago we followed to the letter of the law the permissions we were given, which were so strict we were not even allowed to put double-glazed windows in it. Can someone please explain how these people seem to be able to get away with doing exactly as they please changing the look and use of an old building in such a prominent position in a conservation area?

Are you aware that not only have they replaced and increased substantially the height of the roof, added velux windows and a door at the back, they have also fitted a large glass ‘shop’ style window behind the original old wooden doors at the front of the store.

Their latest move has been to open this building as a shop selling stoves, which is obviously another cynical attempt to get round the planning laws and eventually turn this into yet more living accommodation.

This application must be refused. It is up to Cherwell to enforce those laws you ask us to follow, please send out a clear signal that those developers who move into our villages and buy up our pubs with the obvious intention of turning them into houses for profit, will not get away with it.

Yours Sincerely

Anne Skowronska

Jasmine Cottage

Burdrop

Sibford Gower

OX15 5RN

